The first semester has come to a close, and we celebrated today with
food, fun, and games. Our LMS talent show is this morning and we're
incredibly proud of all our students who will show us there amazing
talents. December attendance was an impressive 97.5%, a testament to
the positive and engaging learning environment created by our dedicated
staff. Thank you for making LMS a place where our students love to be!
Our basketball teams continue to excel, and we wish them the best of
luck as they compete in the CKL league tournament at Halstead
tomorrow. The LMS family wishes you all a safe and memorable holiday
season. School will resume for our students on January 6th.
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